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LETTER DATED 27 JANUARY 1995 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF HAITI TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF

THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to inform you, in your capacity as President of the
Security Council, of my Government’s support for the recommendations contained
in the report of the Secretary-General on the question concerning Haiti of
17 January 1995 (S/1995/46).

My Government also supports the text of the draft resolution on Haiti which
was submitted to the Security Council by the Group of Friends and other
sponsors.

(Signed ) Fritz LONGCHAMP
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